
 
NORTHWEST HARRIS COUNTY AGGIE MOMS’ CLUB 

 

 

HOWDY!  
 
It is such a privilege and honor to serve as your 2015-2016 President! Our theme this year is “Aggie 

Moms…The Heart of Aggieland.”  This theme really resonates with me as I prepare to send a little 

piece of my heart off to Aggieland College Station and Galveston this year! I know you feel it too!  I 

graduated from Texas A&M in 1980 and married a fellow Aggie from the class of 1979 and both of our 

children are now loud and proud members of the classes of 2016 and 2019!  I guess you could say we 

bleed maroon.  

 

I want to personally invite you to become involved in YOUR Aggie Moms’ club. You will be blessed 

through your friendships with this special group of Aggie families in the Northwest Harris County  

Aggie Moms’ Club who share a common bond-supporting our students. I am amazed every year by 

this hard working group of men and women.  We have a great year planned for you with lots of 

wonderful speakers, events, and fun! Be sure to check out our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org or 

the full calendar of events and latest news on our club. 

 

The Northwest Harris County Aggie Moms’ Club works hard to provide scholarship support to Aggie 

students from our area.  Last year, we funded $20,000 in scholarships to 13 deserving students.   I 

hope you will support our two major fundraisers this year by attending the Hullabaloo Huddle (a 

Texas A&M vs. Vanderbilt watch party and tailgate) on November 21st at Stats Bar & Grill and our 

China Luncheon & Style Show on February 20th at Shirley Acres. We love our students!  Our families 

have a great time distributing Care Packages and giving hugs to our students in College Station and 

Galveston and participating in Parent’s Weekend.   

 

Our General Meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of each month and it is a perfect opportunity to visit 

with fellow Aggie Moms, learn about some things that are going on around campus from our speakers, 

maybe win a door prize, share in some good food, and build lasting friendships with other Aggie 

families.  I hope you will become a member of the NWHC Aggie Moms’ Club and share the Aggie 

Spirit.  Believe me…you will be glad that you did!! 

 

Thanks and Gig ’em! 

 

Patty Rabel ‘80 

President 2015-16 

 

P.S. If you are a member of our club and have a student who will be eligible to order their Aggie Ring 

in Fall-’15 or Spring-’16, then you will not want to miss the September 8th General Meeting.  You will 

be able to put your student’s name in a special drawing for an AGGIE RING!!!!  

(Membership and Eligibility will be verified) 

http://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/

